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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2013 8:34 AM
To: 'Scott Bittinger'
Subject: RE: 2008 First Street in Livermore

Scott, 
 
I have not reviewed this report which came in two weeks ago.  I have a backlog of several cases with closure requests 
that I will need to review and process prior to getting to the 2008 First Street case. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Scott Bittinger [mailto:sbittinger@stratusinc.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 1:10 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: 2008 First Street in Livermore 
 
I was writing to find out if you had a chance to review the report submitted a few weeks ago for this site.  Our client is 
itching to know whether his site can go to closure or not.  Please let me know & if you have any questions about the 
results, contact me & I’ll try to answer them. 
 
Scott Bittinger 


